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eFECS Cost Sharing and Web Browser Support

While it is the goal for eFECS to support all standards compliant web browsers, known challenges within those versions affect the user experience.  The following is a list of web browser versions that have been tested with the eFECS Cost Sharing application: 

PC - Mozilla Firefox: Version 3.5.4 and lower, Internet Explorer: Version 8.0 and lower

MAC - Mozilla Firefox: Version 3.5.4 and lower using OS 10.4 and lower, Safari: Known bug prevents viewing of cost sharing data. MAC users should use the Mozilla Firefox browser until further notice

If you are using one of the configurations above and are encountering problems, please report the symptom to client services at efecs_help@uw.edu.
eFECS Online Effort Report and Beta Testing

The eFECS team has made great progress on improving system performance and will be re-starting beta testing in January 2010. Testing will continue during the months of February and March 2010. Beta testers from Schools or Departments that report Quarterly or Semi-annually will be participating in the process. Invitations to kick-off sessions will begin during December 2009. The team looks forwarding to gathering this important user feedback as we work towards production deployment in late Spring 2010.  For more details on the eFECS project or beta testing updates please access our project website at: http://www.washington.edu/sio/efecs/ or via email at efecs@uw.edu.

Interim Cost Share and the Cost Share Module (CSM)
It is sometimes necessary to obtain cost sharing documentation for financial reports before the

FECs are processed, especially for those departments on a six month FEC reporting cycle.

The Interim FEC Cost Sharing report is a means of obtaining FEC cost sharing data prior to the

FEC reporting cycle so that the University can meet sponsor financial reporting deadlines. The template for this report is on the FEC website: http://f2.washington.edu/fm/maa/fec/forms
The completed form is sent to MAA. Grant and Contract Accounting will use the information from a spreadsheet prepared by MAA to add the additional cost share to that documented in the CSM. The cost share, however, will NOT appear on the CSM until the end of the cycle when salary data for the cycle is available in the CSM. It will also continue to appear on the Unmet Cost Share Report until the FEC for the cycle is returned to MAA.
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